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Meeting for 9/09 pm. The meeting is from 6:30 to
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asscode District30 participate at 6:30 whether you
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ALATEEN NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT!

Ossining. Group Representatives
have a vote at Area meetings and
every member has a voice!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SHARE RECOVERY WITH YOUR CHILDREN,. PLEASE CHECK OUR WEBSITE



Did you know,..
There is a task force forming to create a fall/winter
District event?
To make this happen, contact LiaN by 9/30!

Common Questions About
Al-Anon Electronic Literature

In what digital formats can | purchase Al-Anon Conference Approved
Literature (CAL)?

Currently, some pieces of CAL are available as ebooks, audiobooks, or
both.

Which books are available as ebooks or audiobooks?

See the complete list of books available in digital formats by visiting the
Digital Products page at al-anon.org/e-cal on Al-Anon’s Online Bookstore.
Audiobooks can be easily identified by the headphone icon.

How can | be certain the book I'm purchasing will support Al-Anon?

Selecting a piece of CAL on the Digital Products page will provide
information and links to the various online platforms where proceeds from
CAL sales help support Al-Anon’s mission.

Give the Gift of a
Subscription to The Forum

The Forum, Al-Anon’s monthly magazine, contains more than 30 pages
of sharings written by Al-Anon members. It is a rich source of recovery for
anyone who has been affected by someone else’s drinking. You can share
The Forum with a newcomer, a person you sponsor, or anyone who might
benefit from a little extra support between meetings by purchasing a gift
subscription today. Visit al-anon.org/forum to subscribe.
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If you have any information to add to the newsletter,

please feel free to send it to DR/ADR/ District Secretary






